
  

 

  

For God so loved the world that He gave His only begotten Son, that whoever believes in Him should not perish but have everlasting life.  
 

John 3v16 

 

20th March 2020 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re. Coronavirus Update – Confirmation of Key Worker Provision 

Thank you for completing the survey informing us that you would like like Key Worker Emergency Child Care 

Provision up until the Easter Holiday period, last day being Friday 27th March 2020. 

Details of the provision are as follows.  

Booking – Please book your child in for each day you need. Do this by emailing office@stpetersthanet.co.uk 

by 6pm the night before. If you know what you need for the week, please let us know as soon as you are 

able. 

Location – St. Peter’s Junior School 

Times – 8.45am to 3.15pm only 

Please arrive – 8.45am to classroom 3W. Pick up at 3.15pm will be from here as well. 

Dress – Non-uniform. Sensible clothes, including outdoor clothing, and boots/wellies you don’t mind being 

muddy. The children will be spending a good deal of time in the fresh air to avoid the spread of the virus. 

Lunch arrangements – Our kitchen will be providing a picnic school dinner each day – so you don’t have 

brave the supermarkets in these crazy times! 

Medicine - if your child has medication they may require please make sure you bring it with you. 

Contact details – if for any reason you have changed your email or mobile number please make sure you 

forward the changes to the office email address above. 

Please be aware a contact sheet will need to be completed daily, to ensure we have emergency contacts in 

case your child becomes unwell this needs to be someone who we can call, as you will be working. 

During these difficult time, I want to reasure our key workers that we will do our best to ensure you can carry 

on. 
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